
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

COLUSA COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Colusa County Planning Commission will conduct a public 
hearing on June 21, 2010, at 1:30 p.m. in the Board of Supervisors Chambers in the Historic 
Courthouse, located at 547 Market Street, Colusa, and will make a formal recommendation to the 
Board of Supervisors regarding the following: 
 
The Colusa County General Plan Update Draft Issues and Opportunities Report, Fiscal and 
Traffic Studies, Background Report and the Land Use Alternative Maps. 
 
After June 7, 2010 the Draft Issues and Options Report, Fiscal and Traffic Studies, Background 
Report, and the Land Use Alternative Maps may be reviewed at the Department of Planning and 
Building, 220 – 12th Street, Colusa.  The documents can also be found online at 
http://www.countyofcolusageneralplan.org and can be viewed at the following libraries: 
Arbuckle Library, 610 King Street, Arbuckle 
Colusa Library, 738 Market Street, Colusa 
Grimes Library, 240 Main Street, Grimes  
Maxwell Library, 34 Oak Street, Maxwell 
Princeton Library, 232 Prince Street, Princeton 
Stonyford Library, 5080 Lodoga-Stonyford Road, Stonyford 
Williams Library, 901 “E“ Street, Williams 
Any person may appear and be heard at the public hearing. Citizens are encouraged to submit 
written statements on the above items.  Written statements should be submitted to the Colusa County 
Department of Planning & Building, 220 12th Street, Colusa, CA 95932. 
 
Stephen Hackney, Director of Planning and Building 
County of Colusa  
220 12th Street 
Colusa, CA 95932 
shackney@countyofcolusa.org 
 
Dated this 25th day of May, 2010 
 
COLUSA COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION 
 
By: _______________________________________________ 
 Stephen Hackney, AICP, Director of Planning & Building 
 220 12th Street, Colusa, CA 95932, (530) 458-0480 


